
From: Triplett, David <David.Triplett@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US>  
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 12:08 PM 
To: Shari Moore <shari.moore@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Tvedten, Christina <Christina.Tvedten@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US> 
Subject: Polling Places for 2024 Presidential Primary 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Shari,  
We were recently notified that four locations that serve as polling places in Saint Paul will no longer be available for the 
March 2024 Presidential Primary. As a result, we recommend that you designate the below locations to serve as the 
polling places per MN Statutes 204B.175. If approved, we will notify voters in the manner described in law. This will 
include social media posts, a direct mailing to the impacted voters, and postings at the previous polling locations. Please 
reach out if you’d like to discuss these further.  
 

1. Saint Paul Precinct 3-10, Highland Park Senior H.S. (1015 Snelling Ave S 55116) notified our office that they are 
no longer able to serve as a polling place. Based on our survey of the location, and in accordance with State and 
Federal requirements, we suggest you establish Highland Park Elem. School (1700 W. Saunders Ave. 55116) as 
the new polling location for this precinct.  
 

2. Saint Paul Precinct 3-11, Jie Ming Academy (1845 Sheridan Ave W 55116) notified our office that they are no 
longer able to serve as a polling place. Based on our survey of the location, and in accordance with State and 
Federal requirements, we suggest you establish Highland Path (1920 Graham Ave W. 55116) as the new polling 
location for this precinct.   
 

3. Saint Paul Precinct 4-7, Leap High School (631 Albert St. N 55104) notified our office that they are no longer able 
to serve as a polling place. Based on our survey of the location, and in accordance with State and Federal 
requirements, we suggest you establish the Korean Heritage House (1330 Blair Ave 55104) as the new polling 
location for this precinct. 
 

4. Saint Paul Precinct 7-6, East Side Learning Hub (1526 6th St E 55106) notified our office that they are no longer 
able to serve as a polling place. Based on our survey of the location, and in accordance with State and Federal 
requirements, we suggest you establish the Eastview Rec Center (1675 5th St E 55106) as the new polling 
location for this precinct.  

 
Please note, Saint Paul Park & Recs, Saint Paul Libraries, and Saint Paul Public Works have been great partners in 
supporting Saint Paul’s elections and helping locate new polling places. 
 
Take care,  
 

David Triplett      
Deputy Director | Property Tax, Records and Election Services 
651-266-2206       
90 West Plato Boulevard, St. Paul, MN 55107 
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